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Tuesday, June 14 
6:15 social time 

6:45 Meeting

BASKET BONANZA 
Our June Program 

It's finally here!  Our Basket Bonanza, aka Brown Bag 
Event, is happening at our meeting Tuesday, June 14th. 

We will have lots of beautiful baskets and quilting items 
along with a table for all of our special "friendship group" baskets. This year we 
are going to start a new tradition.  There will be 1 table with special items that 
will be for a "Silent Auction".  Everyone will have a chance to check out each 
item and see if they are interested in placing a bid. If this is successful, this could 
be a new and interesting part of our yearly Basket Bonanza event.  
 Be sure to bring your friends and neighbors (Guests are FREE), and 
don't forget those address labels to put on all 
the tickets you will want to buy!!  The ticket prices 
are as follows: 
     1  ticket        $ 1.00 
     7  tickets       $ 5.00 
    16 tickets      $10.00 
    35 tickets      $20.00 
 Also, Tuesday  afternoon, we will be 
loading all the baskets at my house for transport 
to our guild meeting.  If any of you have a truck or 
a SUV and can help, that would be wonderful and very appreciated!  We will meet 
at my house at 5:o'clock.   Thank you all in advance for all of your help making 
this event a big success! 
Sherry Riddle,    Ways & Means
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President’s Message

 June is here and I can’t believe I am almost half way through my year as President.  It’s been 
a rewarding and exciting time as I watch our excellent programs unfold and meet new members as 
well as seeing a large number of guests attend our meetings.  It’s been a pleasure to be President 
of this fine guild.  Thank you for the opportunity!   
  We have been so lucky to have such quality speakers and I hope the membership and 
guests have enjoyed the breadth of techniques, styles and experience that they offer at our 
meetings and workshops.   I have been fortunate to attend each of the workshops presented this 

year and have been inspired by each of them, and I always learn something at every workshop even if it’s a quilt 
technique I already know.  The teachers have so much experience to offer us and I guarantee you’ll learn something 
new even if you’re an experienced quilter.  If you haven’t taken advantage of this amazing membership benefit that 
our guild offers to members, please consider attending a workshop.  It’s about 1/3 (if not more) of the cost to take a 
workshop anywhere else.  Such a great deal! 
 Time is running out on our raffle for a free spot to attend our 2017 retreat.   Moore’s Sewing Center of 
Temecula has offered to pay for one person to attend our retreat and we will have our drawing at our June meeting.  
A huge thank you to Moore’s for this prize.   The tickets cost $5/each and the drawing will be at the end of the 
meeting.  The value is $300 so it’s worth a $5 ticket! 
 I’m excited about our Basket Bonanza this year.  Sherry Riddle has spent many hours putting this event 
together for us (even on top of husband Jim being so ill).  Our local vendors, Moore’s Sewing Center and Primitive 
Gatherings are providing baskets, and I’m sure they will be full of wonderful items.  Our friendship groups have 
contributed baskets, and we really appreciate them stepping up and helping us make this event better than ever.   Our 
members and guests will definitely not be disappointed in the quality of items being contributed for our important fund 
raiser.  Bring your address labels to help save your hands from writing your name on all those tickets you’ll be buying. 
 We have shorter  business meetings  planned over the next few months.  Only the essential items will 
be covered and then we’re off to our primary program.  This month we want to have time to enjoy our shopping 
experience for our Basket Bonanza.  For July we have our Quilt University which is always a lot of fun.  We will 
squeeze in our Show & Tell of course at both of these meetings.  We love seeing everyone’s work.  Remember you 
don’t have to have a quilt project fully completed to show!  In fact, I’m bringing a couple of unfinished projects just to 
show off! 
 A quick note to our members that have June-August birthdays.  I believe it is confusing to know how 
our birthday snacks and door prizes work for these months and I wanted to explain in more detail. 

• We will not be having door prizes for June-August so if you are a June-August birthday member, please bring 
your door prize contribution to our September meeting.  September is our guild’s birthday party and this will 
allow us to have a larger number of door prizes to celebrate our guild’s birthday. 

• June snacks -  we do not need snacks from our June birthday members as the board has been asked to 
provide these for you.  Please postpone bringing your snack until next month’s meeting (July). 

• For July & August snacks….we’re back to our birthday members providing these again.  
 July is our Quilt University and I have teachers/classes lined up for your enjoyment.   Our teachers 
will present on a rotating round robin.  Be ready to enjoy and learn something new! 
 As a closing thought, don’t forget to work on your Hispanic Heritage Challenge Quilt, quilts to hang at the 
Quilt Show, and donations for the auction.   We are only as good as our members allow 
us to be through their generous contributions and support!  Thank you for your support 
to all our event chairs who work so hard to put on a great program for our membership.  
Every member is essential to running a quality program. 

With appreciation for you and your talents, 
Your Pres….Pat 
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Monthly Program & Room Set Up

Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild
Program and Room Set Ups

May	2015

January February March April May June July August September October November December

Program Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker
Brown				
Bag

Quilters	
University

Phil.											
Sew	In

Anniversary								
Past	Pres	

Trunk	Show					
Challenge	
Quilt Speaker

Member	
Showcase

Holiday	
Party

Block	of	the	Month yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Challenge	Quilt yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes no no no
Charm	Squares yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Door	Prizes yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Library yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Merchandise	Table yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Monthly	Mini yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Opportunity	Quilt yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no
Philanthropy yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Show	and	Tell yes yes yes yes yes yes yes no yes yes yes no
Refreshments yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes

Board		
provides

Dessert							
contest	

Members												
Potluck

7/1/15

The chart for our Monthly Set Up for Guild meetings is below.  As noted, there will only be the 
Basket Bonanza (brown bag) event, Show & Tell,  Op. quilt & Refreshments for the June meeting.   
 Although the summer months do not have many of our regular happenings…there is plenty to 
keep us busy…..bring friends & neighbors to our Basket Bonanza as guests are free & we will also have 
a silent auction table!   In July, the ever popular Quilter’s University  will provide you with several 
“mini” classes & is always great fun.  And finally in August, our annual sew-in for Philanthropy is a 
wonderful way to finish up many of the philanthropy quilts both for our quilt show and for distribution 
to recipients. 

To all our fabulous husbands, 
fathers, brothers, sons, fellow 

quilters & friends who are 
dads.   



Page �4

Quilt Show News

QUILT	SHOW	NEWS	YOU	CAN	USE	

	 Make	a	note	 right	now:	 	 the	next	quilt	 show	mee=ng	 is	 Thursday,	 June	16	at	
1:00	pm	at	the	Grace	Mellman	Library	in	Temecula.		Join	us	and	become	a	major	cog	in	
the	wheel	of	the	most	public	event	the	guild	puts	on!	 	
	 All	forms	and	the	quilt	show	flyer	are	on	the	website	right	now,	under	the	Quilt	
Show	heading.	 	Just	click	on	“Quilt	Show”	and	go	from	there.	 	You	will	need	only	one	
form	to	display	quilts	in	the	show,	but	you	will	need	an	individual	form	for	each	quilt/
item	you	donate	to	the	Live	Auc=on	and/or	the	Silent	Auc=on.	
	 Helping	others:	 	The	three	local	chari=es	the	guild	will	sponsor	with	a	por=on	of	
the	Live	Auc=on	proceeds	are	as	follows:	

1)	 4	Paws	For	Patriots,	an	organiza=on	that	trains	and	provides	service	dogs	for	veterans	in	need;	

2)	 The	 Temecula	 Community	 Food	 Pantry,	which	 provides	 food,	 clothing	 and	 sundries	 to	 locals	 in	
need	all	year	round;	

3)	 Round	Up	Hope,	a	local	organiza=on	which	provides	equestrian	therapy	for	special	needs	children	and	
adults	and	their	families.		This	group	also	rescues	horses,	which	are	then	used	in	the	program.	

All	of	these	organiza=ons	are	501(c)(3)	chari=es	greatly	in	need	of	our	dona=on.	

How	you	can	help	ensure	large	dona=ons:			
1)	 Plan	to	show	your	quilts	in	the	show.		The	more	thoroughly	we	blanket	Old	Town	with	our	colorful	quilts,	

the	more	successful	the	show,	and	the	more	our	reputa=on	as	a	des=na=on	event	grows.	 	This	is	really	
important,	because	 it	brings	 in	more	people	who	shop	our	vendors,	Old	Town	Merchants,	and	buy	our	
auc=on	wares.	

2)	 Equally	important	is	our	ability	to	organize	and	pull	off	all	aspects	of	this	show,	from	display	to	vendors,	
to	our	auc=ons,	both	live	and	silent.		For	this,	we	really	need	a	lot	of	help!		If	you’re	new	to	the	guild	and	
want	 to	get	more	 involved	and	make	some	good	 friends,	please	 join	us	at	our	next	mee=ng.	 	We	can	
always	use	your	help	in	the	run-up	to	the	show	as	well	as	on	the	day	itself.	

3)	 Please	plan	to	make	one	or	more	quilts	to	put	into	the	Live	Auc=on.	 	Remember,	you	can	set	the	price,	
and	receive	up	to	50%	back	 if	you	so	choose.	 	If	you	are	planning	to	contribute	a	quilt	or	other	item	to	
either	auc=on,	please	let	one	of	us	know!	 	Pretend	for	a	minute	that	you	are	the	person	responsible	for	
ensuring	there	are	enough	quilts	to	auc=on	in	October	(we	need	between	40	and	50	for	the	Live	Auc=on).		
Now	pretend	you	don’t	know	whether	you’ll	have	enough	–	or	any	–	to	auc=on	un=l	the	month	before	
the	show.		Think	of	the	stress!		So	if	you	are	planning	to	make	auc=on	quilts—even	just	one—feel	free	to	
let	us	know!		We’d	appreciate	the	update.	

4)	 The	Silent	Auc=on	has	been	expanded	from	just	small	quilts	(smallish	wall	hangings	and	table	mats)	to	
include	 table	 runners,	 aprons	 and	 bags	 (totes	 and	 handbags).	 	 We’re	 pre[y	 excited	 about	 the	
possibili=es,	and	we	hope	you’ll	make	something	to	donate.		Special	thanks	to	Anne[e	Fecteau,	who	has	
found	a	couple	of	wonderful	small	wall	hangings	on	eBay	and	bought	them	solely	to	donate	to	the	Silent	
Auc=on!	

	 Thanks	for	reading	this	to	the	end.	 	 I	know	the	Quilt	Show	update	gets	repe==ve.	 	And	thanks	also	for	
being	a	part	of	the	guild.		We	hope	you’ll	want	to	be	involved	with	the	quilt	show!	

Ellen	French,	Quilt	Show	Assistant	
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Different Ways/Areas for Hanging Quilts in our Quilt Show 
There are several different ways you could display the quilts that you make in our upcoming 17th Annual 
Old Town Temecula Outdoor Quilt Show, taking place on Saturday, October 1st, 2016.   Below are the 
ways & the persons to contact for further information. 

1. Display quilts in the quilt show:         Gail Ledbetter/Ellen French 
2. Large Quilt Live Auction:        Gail Ledbetter/Ellen French 
3. Small Quilt Silent Auction (perimeter less than 100”, table runners, bags, aprons)        

Candice Dalton 
4. Challenge Quilts:        Shirley Brown 
5. Quilt Walk:  (Quilts are hung in participating  Old Town businesses 2 weeks prior to 

show) Marlene Oaks 
6. Philanthropy:  (Quilts hung in the show & then donated to community organizations 

predetermined by philanthropy committee)      Diana White, Ida Colvin & Karen Wurfel 
7. As we get closer to the date of the quilt show, we will be asking for your help in specific 

areas and will be asking for sign ups in August & September. 
Thank you very much in advance for planning to hang your quilts in the show!    

VETERANS
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New Member Tea

New Member Tea 
Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild is pleased to invite all new members as 
well as all existing members to our New Member Tea to be held on 
Saturday, June 25th, from 2pm to 4pm, at the home of Membership 

Assistant, Candice Dalton, at 31795 Dane Court in Temecula. 
 We hope you will attend because we have much to share with our new members and you 
will be able to learn more about our Guild.   There will be an array of teas, treats and 
sandwiches to enjoy while we get to know one another.  You may possibly even win a door 
prize! 
  We have a varied and talented group who have so much to share.   This will be an 
opportunity to share what you have done or would like to do in quilting or related crafts.  
Everyone who attends is invited to bring a project (finished or in progress) to  “show and 
tell” the others about.  We are interested in your feedback as well.  
 The last Saturday of the month is also our Philanthropy Sew-In which meets nearby.  We 
apologize for the conflict.  Hopefully those who would like to do both will still have 
time to drop by, even if it is later in the afternoon. 

	 Please RSVP so that we know how many to expect. RSVP to Janice 
Emmerson at (951) 676-2736 or Candy Dalton at (858) 354-8608.  Should 
you have any questions or would like directions you may contact Membership 
Chairman, Janice Emmerson, at (951) 676-2736 in the evening.  
See you there! 
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SHOW & TELL

Good ole Summertime!  Never mind the June -gloom-mornings; brighten 
them up with your colorful Summertime Quilts!  Put them on the sofa, on the 
wall, and on the table, but don’t forget to bring a few to share at the June 
meeting!  Did you make a special graduation quilt for someone, or have a 
Father’s Day project to share?  What summer activities do you enjoy 
that are displayed in a quilt you treasure? Think picnics, camping, surf 
and sun…  Let us all be inspired by your creativity at the June ‘Brown 

Bag’ meeting.  For those who took Jan Krentz’ Colorwash Hunter Star workshop, show us your 
design too! We will have Show and Tell on June 14!  
Linda Duhe & Dot Demmin, Show & Tell 
951 304-2137
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Workshops

 While enjoying  our Guild’s Show and Tell last month an idea came to me for a friendship 
group. How about a  friendship group dedicated to finishing UFOs. Expanding on that idea, a 
friendship group could take shape of a certain style of quilting. There are a myriad of 
specialized interests such as hand quilting, applique, & crazy quilts. Groups don’t have to 
meet monthly. They could meet quarterly. The members  could come together knowing the 
common link is the passion for the style of quilting they have a passion for.  For me personally, it 
would be fun to get together with other crazy quilt enthusiasts.   Maybe there are others in 
our Guild that would like to meet like-minded ladies. Please see me at Guild with your 
idea. It would be a fun way to get to know each other and make a friend  of 
an acquaintance. 
 Laura Haskell, Friendship Group Coordinator 

 Ladies, we are in the home stretch. By the time of our next guild meeting we will (hopefully) be 
showing our finished quilts having completed the quilting in Georgianne Beebe's Quilt-as-you-go 
tutorial. 
 Thanks to Rita Dominguez, our Saturday, June 11th workshop will be held at the Glen Oaks 
Clubhouse.  If you are coming, don’t forget to bring a lunch.  I don't know about you, but I am furiously 
working on completing the last three projects before I begin yet another! 

 Today, however, I did spend some time pulling fabric from my stash in several different color-
ways to determine the direction I wish to take for my next one. Shall it be a baby quilt (though I'm not 
yet ready to be a grandmother), one using leftover fabric strips I have been stuffing in a bottom drawer, 
or something in shades of lavender for Dottie, my dad's better half? Anything to delay completing those 
UFO's! 
 Our next workshop won't take place until October when Sylvia Pippen comes to town from 
Washington state. Her instruction on Sashiko and Cyanotype has many guild members excited. 
There might be room for one more participant. Don't forget to attend our annual Quilter's University in 
July, though. There will be sure lots of ideas to share and demonstrations in store. 
 See you at the Brown Bag Bonanza! 
Shelley

FRIENDSHIP GROUPS
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Merchandise Table

  
May winners of the “Baskets and  
                                          Bouquets” raffle were: 
  
        Ida Colvin (basket of fabrics, patterns, tote bag kit, etc.) 
        Norma Enfield (fabric basket, pattern, batik table runner kit, etc.) 
        Edna Wright (fabric  basket, fabrics, Wonder Clips, etc.) 
        Julie Nims (basket of fabric, patterns) 
        Jodylynn Stuppy   (yellow tote bag, pattern book) 
  
We are having a few months off  for the Basket Bonanza, Quilters University and the Philanthropy Sew-
In, but we’ll be back in September w lots of Autumn-themed merchandise. 
Jan, Miyo & Kay 

A Call for Quilts 

 We are excited to announce that this year we have the opportunity of showcasing quilts 
at the Grace Mellman Library during the month of September.  We will not only share 
the beautiful quilts but will be able to advertise the Quilt Show and distribute our postcards.   
 Seven quilts will go in the entry rotunda and another 3 will be throughout the 
library.  I am looking for quilts in the 24” x 36”  range.  They will need to be sleeved with a 
wooden dowel or stick through the sleeve & suspended by a chain, ribbon or string.    I would 
need the quilts by August 15th as I have to take photos and provide them to the library by 
September 1st.  All levels of quilting skill will be considered from beginner to 
advanced  and our Junior members are encouraged to submit.  These may be existing 
quilts of any theme & do not need to be made specifically for this event.   
 I will give you a form to provide your name, the medium and anything special about the 
quilt,  along with the size.  Quilts will be hung Sept 3 and released Friday morning 
September 30.  Contact Karen Wurfel @ 661-733-4037 or kjwurfel@gmail.com. 

A CALL FOR QUILTS TO HANG IN LIBRARY
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PHILANTHROPY

 A big THANK YOU goes out to everyone that makes Philanthropy so 
wonderful. We had an amazing month with so many quilts and kits being made 
or picked up at the guild meeting. Last Saturday’s Sew-In was incredibly 
productive and your generosity allows us help those in need. A few of the 
organizations which will receive our quilts are: Rancho Springs Neonatal Unit, 
Casa de Paz, March ARB Homeless Veterans and Quilts of Valor. 

 The June guild meeting will be full of ‘Brown Bag’ fun. Philanthropy will be there just in case 
you have projects to turn in or if you’d like to pick up some to take home. There is no help that’s too 
small. 

 Hope to see you at our next Philanthropy Sew-In on June 25th (10am-3pm) 
Heritage Mobile Home Park, 31130 S General Kearny Rd, Temecula 

Karen Wurfel & Ida Colvin 

Charm Squares

• Charm Squares will not be active during the        months of June, July 
& August.        
  Questions:   Call Diana Short (805) 312-5303
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Block of the Month

Do you have quilting related jokes, 
antidotes, or sayings?  How about interesting or 

fun quilt/sewing related websites?    
Do you have a fun quilt story to tell?   

Do you have news that Guild members will enjoy? 
SUBMIT to your newsletter editor! 

This is your newsletter!

Block of The Month 2016: Block #6 
Block is due at the September meeting. 
This month we are continuing our black, white, grey, and 
one color of your choice palette. We encourage you to 
make two blocks, one to enter in the drawing and one to 
keep. This block is pretty simple, but be accurate on your 
seams and sew a scant quarter inch. The block is called 
It’s All About Me, Myself, and I by Christopher Thompson.  

Cutting Instructions (for one block):  
¥ Cut one 3.5" x 3.5" Black square  
¥ Cut one 3.5" x 6.5” Color strip  
¥ Cut one 3.5" x 9.5" White strip  
¥ Cut one 6.5” x 9.5" White rectangle  
¥ Cut one 3.5" x 12.5" Grey strip  

General Instructions:  
Following the block photo, using a 1/4" seam allowance and right sides together, sew the Color strip to 
the Black square to create the “i” piece. Press.  
¥ Sew the White strip to the left of the “i” piece.  
¥ Sew the White rectangle to the right side of the “i” piece.  
¥ Sew the Grey strip to the top of the “i” block.  
¥ Trim the block to 12.5" x 12.5".  

Hope you enjoy making this block and even though it is a simple block, it can make a wonderful quilt if 
you play with the orientation of the block. 

Adriane Ridder& Shelly McNeely 
Block of the Month Coordinators 
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PRESIDENT’S QUILT
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Rules 

♦ Entry	must	be	a	new	quilt	created	especially	for	this	challenge.		
♦ The	quilt	theme	must	be	a	clear	representation	of	some	aspect	of	Hispanic	heritage.		

For	example,	architecture,	food,	traditions,	holidays,	color,	etc.	
♦ Quilt	may	be	pieced,	appliqued,	or	drawn.		Art	mediums	may	be	used	such	as	fabric	

paints,	watercolor	pencils	or	crayons	or	ink.		
♦ Quilt	may	be	an	original	design	or	made	using	a	published	pattern.	
♦ Name	your	quilt	and	pin	a	3x5	card	to	the	front	telling	us	more	about	it.		Your	name	

may	not	be	on	this	card	and	the	label	on	the	back	will	be	covered.	
♦ Quilt	must	be	labeled	on	the	back	with	the	name	of	the	quilt,	indicating	whether	

design	is	original	or	pattern.		Should	a	published	pattern	be	used,	note	the	name	of	
the	pattern	and	the	designer.		Include	your	name	and	date	of	completion.	

♦ Finished	quilts	will	be	displayed	at	the	September	13th	meeting	where	members	will	
vote.		There	will	be	three	ribbons	awarded:	best	interpretation	of	theme,	best	use	of	
color,	and	most	innovative.		Winners	will	be	announced	at	September	meeting	and	
will	be	on	display	at	the	quilt	show	in	Old	Town	

♦ Challenge	chairperson	will	hold	all	of	the	quilts	for	display	at	the	quilt	show	in	Old	
Town	on	October	1st.		Quilts	will	be	available	for	pickup	on	quilt	show	day	at	4:00	
pm	or	at	the	November	9th	guild	meeting.	

	
Valley	of	the	Mist	Quilters	Guild	2016	Challenge	Quilt	Rules	

Our Hispanic Heritage 
	

Contact:	Shirley	Brown	 													sebrown236@gmail.com																																(951)	210-0560	

2/9/2016	

Heritage"	is	defined	as	the	customs	and	traditions	that	are	handed	down	from	generation	
to	generation	of	families	and	society.	Hispanic	culture	is	prevalent	throughout	beautiful	
California	from	the	Spanish	architecture	we	see	all	around	us	to	the	names	of	many	of	our	
cities	and	streets.		Jane	Tenorio-Coscarelli	will	be	our	featured	quilter	at	the	2016	quilt	
show.	She	is	known	for	her	colorful	quilts	depicting	Hispanic	themes,	plus	National	
Hispanic	Heritage	month	runs	from	September	15th	to	October	15th…right	in	line	with	
September	meeting	and	our	quilt	show.		We	will	be	celebrating	by	making	this	the	theme	
for	our	2016	Valley	of	the	Mist	Challenge	Quilts.	

CHALLENGE QUILT
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Correspondence 

We want your quilts! There are many cash prizes in categories such as 
modern, traditional, art, primitive, youth and more.  Quilt entry deadline 
is July 1, 2016. See our website for entry details.

www.sandiegoquiltshow.com
 Like us on Facebook 

MODERN QUILTS: REDESIGNING TRADITIONS 
(Call for Entries)

Thursday, December 1, 2016 through Sunday, January 22, 2017
Ontario Museum of History & Art:  225 S. Euclid Avenue, Ontario, CA 91762

The Modern quilt movement is nearly a decade old and its proponents are a fast 
growing segment of the quilting population*. Modern quilting began as an online community 

in the early 2000s and quickly grew into an international movement of like-minded sewists who make 
quilts that are primarily functional (as opposed to quilts made primarily as “art”). Inspired by modern 
design, the use of bold colors and prints, high contrast and graphic areas of solid color, improvisational 
piecing, minimalism, expansive use of negative space, and alternate grid work are key elements of this 
style. Most of these characteristics are not found in “Traditional” quilt design, the formal, pattern-based 
repetitive blocks of printed fabric set in rows, with an emphasis on construction precision, practiced by 
most quilters in the 20th Century. This tension between classic, traditional and modern quilt design has 
lessened in recent years as modern quilters consider traditional patterns in new and exciting ways. This 
"Modern Traditionalism", the redesign of classic quilt designs, is what we will explore in an exhibit of 40 + 
juried quilts from U.S. and International quilters.  Photo courtesy of Georganna Hawley.

For more information on how to submit your quilt for consideration, contact Guest Curator, 
Georganna Hawley at ghawley@ontarioca.gov.  The deadline for entries is 3 PM PST August 15, 
2016.  For more information call (909) 395-2510.
 

http://www.sandiegoquiltshow.com/
http://www.sandiegoquiltshow.com/
mailto:ghawley@ontarioca.gov
mailto:ghawley@ontarioca.gov
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Places To Go……Quilts To See

• June 4-5, 2016  BEACH CITIES QUILTERS GUILD 
“FantaSea of Quilts” 

Quilt Show, Vendors, Opportunity Quilt drawing,Hoffman Challenge Quilts 
Soka University Gym:  1 University Drive, Aliso Viejo CA  92656 

INFORMATION:  www.beachcitiesquilters.com   

• June 24 to August 28, 2016  50th Annual SAWDUST FESTIVAL 
Classes, Shopping, Food, Entertainment 

Local Artists, Fine Arts & Crafts,  
935 Laguna Canyon Rd., Laguna Beach, CA 

10 AM to 10 PM Daily 
INFORMATION:    www.sawdustartfestival.org 

• August 31 to September 3  SAN DIEGO QUILT SHOW 
“Quilt America, Show Us Your Red, White & Blue” 

Guest Artist:  Edyta Sitar, Classes, Vendors 
San Diego Convention Center, Hall F 

Wed: 6-9 Pm, Thur.&Fri: 10am-5pm, Sat: 10am-4pm 
INFORMATION:  www.sandiegoquiltshow.com 

• September 3 to September 4, BUSY BEARS QUILT GUILD 
Labor Day Quilt Show, 2016 

Boutique, Vendors, Door Prizes, Baskets, Quilts for Sale 
Saturday: 10 am-5 pm, Sunday 10 am-4 pm 

42175 Big Bear Blvd., Big Bear Lake, CA 
INFORMATION:  www.busybearsquiltguild.com 

• ONGOING ONLINE & GALLERY EXHIBITIONS:  VISIONS ART 
MUSEUM 

The mission of Visions Art Museum is to create an  international community of quilt & textile 
artists, collectors & the public with exhibitions, education & programs to increase the 

appreciation of quilts, textiles & fiber as fine art. 
Tuesday-Saturday, 10 AM to 4 PM Sunday Noon-4PM 

2825 Dewey Road, Suite 100, San Diego, CA 
(619)5464872 

www.visionsartmuseum.org

http://www.beachcitiesquilters.com
http://www.sawdustartfestival.org
http://www.sandiegoquiltshow.com
http://www.visionsartmuseum.org
http://www.beachcitiesquilters.com
http://www.sawdustartfestival.org
http://www.sandiegoquiltshow.com
http://www.visionsartmuseum.org
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Please Support Our Advertisers

To advertise  in this Newsletter  
Please Contact:  Cheri McDowell 

mcdowell22@verizon.net

mailto:mcdowell22@verizon.net
mailto:mcdowell22@verizon.net
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Thank You for Supporting Our Advertisers

Fat Quarters Quilt Shop 

 
 

728 Civic Center Dr.  
(formerly Escondido Ave)  

Vista, CA 92084 
760-758-8308 

www.fatquartersquiltshop.com 
 

Monday thru Saturday 10:00 am – 5:30 pm 
Closed on Sunday 

 

 
Over 4000 bolts of the NEWEST fabrics! 

 

Check out our 25% off Daily Sales! 
 

 
Stop by and be inspired  - 

Meet your friends at Fat Quarters Quilt Shop! 
Quilting the world together one stitch at a time since 

1999! 
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General Meeting 
Tues.,June 14 @ 

*6:15 pm* 

Sign up for  
Workshops 

Sign up for 
Challenge Quilt 

Bring Show & Tell 

Bring US Vets 
Donation 

Get your 
newsletter 

articles in by the 
20th of each 

month 

Bring President’s 
Quilt blocks! 

Board Members 
bring snack to 

share 

Bring address 
labels for your 

Basket Bonanza 
tickets 

Board Meeting 
Monday, June 20 
@ Moore’s 6 pm 

Bring Op. Quilt 
tickets + $20

Our 
Meeting 
Location
Community 

Recreation Center 
30875 Rancho 

Vista Rd. 
Temecula, CA 

Exit the 15 Freeway at 
Rancho California Rd. 

and go East.
Go to Ynez Rd. and 

turn right.
Go to Rancho Vista 

Rd. and turn Left
The CRC is 

approximately 1.5 
miles on the right-

hand side.

All Sewers 
Welcome

MISSION STATEMENT 
Our Guild was formed in 1990 and is a non-profit organization.  The purpose of our Guild is to 

promote cooperation and the exchange of ideas among those persons interested in or engaged 
in quilting and to further the education and skill levels of our members. 

Volume 26, Issue 6                   June,  2016

Newsletter Editor:  Cheri McDowell    Webmaster:  Tina Sandoval
Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild

27275 Ynez Rd. #435       Temecula, CA  92592 
votmq@yahoo.com

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com
Follow us on Facebook

http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com
http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com

